Garbage and Recycling Changes Beginning in April.

Beginning the first week of April, the city is moving to Friday garbage/recycling
collection. All residents in the city of Dyersville will have their garbage and
recycling picked up every week on Friday. There will no longer be a Tuesday
collection and recycling will be every week instead of every other. Your pick-up
location will not change.
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